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 With English Conversation classes finished for the winter vacation, 

international students and Japanese students came to L-café to have a takoyaki 

party. For some international students, it was their first time trying this traditional 

Japanese snack. It was a good way for students to have lunch and interact with 

students they may have not known before.  

  


